

CMDI Taskforce & curation taskforce joint meetings at the CLARIN Annual Conference 2016

- What?
 - Meeting together with the curation taskforce at [CAC2016](#)
- Who?
 - Members of the [CMDI taskforce](#) and [curation taskforce](#), and other people involved/interested in CMDI & metadata quality
- When?
 - On basis of on basis of [doodle](#):
 - 25 September 2016: dinner
 - 26 September: 9:15 - 11:15 (according to [programme](#))
 - 27 September: 13:00 - 14:30 (during lunch)
- Where?
 - [Centre de Congrès, Aix-en-Provence](#) (for details, see Travel information on the [conference page](#))

Documents

- [CMDI 1.2 specification](#)
- ...

Agenda

Please add your agenda points or send them to tf-cmdi@lists.clarin.eu.

Tuesday 25 October (dinner)

Dinner, opportunity for (even more) informal discussions. We meet at 19:30 in front of the conference venue (see above for location details).

Restaurant: TBD (reasonable options: [Alto Gusto](#), [Le Maharaja](#), [Sajna](#), [Le Cèdre](#), [La Grange](#))

Wednesday 26 October (joint taskforces meeting)

Progress update, planning for the upcoming period.

1. CMDI 1.2 (Twan, Menzo)
 1. Brief status update
 2. Outlook
2. VLO
 1. Brief status update
 2. The VLO's 'Format' facet and the use of MIME types (Hanna)
 - To improve the 'Format' facet, we probably first need some agreement on it's content, i.e. the use of MIME types, in particular for file formats that don't have an unambiguous standard MIME type such as application/tei+xml or application/xml. In CLARIN-D there has been a decision to try out an approach based on Content-Type syntax; a standard MIME type with additional parameters for disambiguation, cf. [MIME format variants](#) for some info and links to the discussion on mailing lists.
 3. Helpdesk responsibilities and workflows (Hanna)
 - Is our (and CLARIN-D's) idea of helpdesk responsibilities and workflows for reports and requests via the VLO OK with everyone involved?
 4. Priorities and planning (Twan)
 - Maintenance release (VLO 4.0.2)
 - Next minor release (VLO 4.1)
 5. Development process (Twan)
 - Code forks/synchronisation
 - Sustainable procedure for (near) future
3. Facet mapping & normalisation (Matej, Davor)

1. Brief status update w.r.t. curation module, related work
2. Workflow for application of mapping in production
 - Short term
 - Long term (curation module)

Thursday 27 October (lunch)

Input from TF members, distribution of work

1. CMDI 1.2
 1. Brief status update
 2. Outlook
 3. Distribution of work
2. VLO
 1. The VLO's 'Format' facet and the use of mimetypes
 2. Helpdesk responsibilities and workflows
 3. Outlook
 4. Distribution of work
3. Facet mapping & normalisation
 1. Brief status update
 2. Outlook
 3. Distribution of work

Notes

...

Last modified on 10/24/2016 12:16:51 PM